For the required section.

-----Original Message-----

From: Best, Pete [mailto:Pete.Best@ic.fbi.gov] 

Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 5:53 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: RE: Board of Ethics Travel Request/Notification

Good Afternoon/Evening Steve - 

I wanted to email you letting you I am back in Chicago and have returned to my normal duties here, effective today.

After spending the past two weeks at the FBI'S Northern Virginia Residential Agency located in Manassas, Virginia, my training was successfully completed on Friday - August 22.

Just to reiterate, all expenses, including hotel, and all travel expenses were paid for by the FBI. 

Thank you very much and please let me know if you need anything else.

If not, I will talk to you on the next one God-willing.

Thanks again and stay safe!

Detective Pete Best

CPD Intelligence Section

FBI JTTF (Squad CT-1)

